
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF DUBBERLY 
PROCEEDINGS OF COUNCIL 

JUNE 8, 2020 
 
The Village of Dubberly met for its regular monthly meeting on Monday, June 8, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.      
 
Notice of meeting was posted on the marquee sign at 12:00 Noon on Friday, June 5, 2020. 
 
Those present were Curtis Hirth, Douglas Culpepper, Lynn Cooley, Charles Mims, and Johnny Brown. 
Sam Hollinger was also in attendance.  
 
Meeting was opened in prayer by Johnny Brown and followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
The minutes from the meeting of May 11, 2020 were read and a motion made by Douglas Culpepper and 
seconded by Johnny Brown to accept the minutes as read. The motion carried.  
 
A motion was made by Johnny Brown and seconded by Douglas Culpepper to accept financial reports.  
The motion carried.   
 
Chief Mims reported that in May he responded to 4 calls, did not issue any citations, and collected 
$75.00 in fines.  
 
The council was presented with the water rate study done by the LRWA to look over before next months 
meeting when David Ryals who will attend to discuss the study. 
 
The Catalpa VFD are due to be in after June 15th and will be installed as soon as possible. 
 
KWS Well Service completed the re-sleeving of the Patterson well but it is not providing clear quality 
water. 
 
Curtis reported that we are fairly sure the CWEF grant will be approved and that McManus Engineering 
will proceed as fast as possible. 
 
Mr. Hollinger requested clarification on ownership of the well on Hwy 531 that the Fire Dept. uses.  Curtis 
explained that the fire department has use of the well for firefighting purposes and that they are 
responsible for the maintenance and upkeep of the well.  
 
There being no further business, motion made by Johnny Brown and seconded by Lynn Cooley to 
adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 7:07 p.m. 
 
 
______________________________  _____________________________ 
Dianne Futch, Clerk     W. C. Hirth, Mayor 


